
Beginning  

June 1st 

9am--1pm 

Can you believe that 

May is already upon 

us? This year is flying 

by and it doesn’t look 

like it’s going to slow 

down in May either. 

There is Mother’s day, 

150
th
 church 

Anniversary, 

Graduations to attend, 

Memorial Day events 

and Pastor Steven’s 

birthday to name a few 

things. Okay the last 

one is a little self-

serving but you get the 

picture. We are 

moving at such a fast 

pace in this life that it 

is easy to become 

overwhelmed and 

stressed out.  

  Hebrews 12:2 (CEB) 

has some good advice 

for us in dealing with 

the rat race of life. 

{and fix our eyes on 

Jesus, faith’s pioneer 

and perfecter. He 

endured the cross, 

ignoring the shame, 

for the sake of the joy 

that was laid out in 

front of him, and sat 

down at the right side 

of God’s throne}. 

  The writer of 

Hebrews is saying that 

Jesus who both began 

and finished this race 

called life that we are 

in is a perfect example 

of how to run the race.  

He never lost sight of 

where he was headed 

which was that 

exhilarating finish in 

and with God. 

Because of this he 

was able to deal with 

anything that came 

along the way. Even 

the awful beating and 

the Cross and now he 

resides at the right 

hand of God. He 

definitely finished the 

race well. 

  We too can not only 

finish the race well but 

also run it with less 

stress and more 

enjoyment if we will 

follow Jesus example 

and stay focused on 

the prize.  

On your mark, get set 

go! 

 

Your Friend and 

Pastor! 

 

Steven    
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MAY 

2019 

MEETINGS 

CELEBRATE 150!  
 
Everyone is invited to join us as we celebrate 150 
years of blessings at County Line UMC!!!  Founded 
in 1869, this wonderful church has been a vital part 
of the community, sharing in the joys and sorrows 
of so many families. 
 
For many years the church was the most important 
part of the community and for many of us it still is.  
Lets join together on May 19th at 11a.m. to praise 

and worship with old fashioned gospel songs and preaching by Rev. Terry 
Tippens, a former pastor of CLUMC, who has graciously agreed to join us and 

bring God's Word.                     (continued pg. 2) 

MEMORIAL DAY 

MONDAY, MAY 27 
(office closed) 

Chancel Choir will 

not meet during the 

month of June. 



Charm is deceptive, and 

beauty does not last; 

    but a woman who fears the 

LORD will be greatly praised. 

Proverbs 31:30 

Happy  Mother's Day! 

Phone: 770-428-0511 

Fax: 770-428-0468 

E-mail: clumc@countylineumc.org 

We’re on the web! 

www.countylineumc.org 

FROM THE TRUSTEES: 

  

Church Wide Workday 
Saturday, May 11! 

Everyone is asked to come help us 
spring clean and spruce up! 

Potluck & Fellowship 

Sunday May 5--Mexican 

theme!  Everyone is asked 

to bring their favorite 

Mexican dishes and join us  

immediately after the 11am 

service!  Fun family activities!   

Israel Trip Speaker—Rev. Joey Hatchell will 

be leading a group to Israel in March, 2020. 

Rev. Hatchell will join us at our fellowship lunch, 

May 5 and share information about his tour and 

answer questions.  Even if you don’t plan to go on 

a tour in the near future, you will find his 

information interesting and perhaps help you plan 

for a future trip!   

 

Congratulations 

Daniel Clark! 

2019 Graduate  

 (Homecoming continued)  
After worship, we will join in the Family Life Center 
for more fellowship and some outstanding vittles! 
I've even heard a rumor that there might be a 
washtub full of lemonade.  We will have lots of 
pictures on display, a slide show of even more 
pictures and games for the youngsters and those 
who are still young at heart.  Who knows?  A corn 
hole tournament just might take place if there is 
enough interest.  If you ladies want to dress in 
period clothes, please feel free to spruce up your 
best bonnet and gents your overalls will be right in 
style for our celebration! 
 
We will be sending out a sign up sheet by e-mail as 
well as having sign up sheets in the narthex and 
hallway in the church.  We are asking that the ladies 
of the church (and any of you guys that cook) bring a 
meat dish, at least one side dish and a desert.  If 
you could prepare your dishes to serve at least 10 or 
more people that would be great.  We are hoping for 
a lot of folks to attend and we want to make sure 
that they go home well fed!   
 
We are looking forward to seeing some familiar 
faces that will be back for a visit as well as those of 
you we see every week.  Invitations have been sent 
to any past members we have an address for, but if 
you happen to see any of them or know how to 
contact them, please extend a personal invitation.   
 
Counting the days until the 19th!!!   
 
Lynda, Becky and Eric 



From the Effie Ford Circle... 

 
Do you need a really wonderful 
gift for Mother’s Day?  UMW still 
has a few of our terrific 
cookbooks left!  We have 
reduced the price to $7.  Not 
only is it a beautiful book, it 

contains recipes the whole family will love.  A great 
gift at a low price!  Please see either Nadine Lacy 
or Lynda Teague.   
Our regularly scheduled meeting, May 15, will be a 
“Ladies Day Out”.  We will still gather at the church 
at 10 a.m. then go to the Shoppes of Atlanta for a 
day of shopping and lunch!  All women of the 
church are invited to join us.  For questions, contact 
Lynda Teague, lrteague@att.net or 770-424-2260.   

Weekday Ministries 
is collecting new 
and gently worn 

shoes! This mission 
will run  

May 15--July 14 

Our Staff…          
Pastor                  Rev. Steven Riddle          (ext. 102) 

                 steven@countylineumc.org 

Admin. Assist.      Sherry Wiman               (ext. 101)  

                                sherry@countylineumc.org  

Custodian              Linda Lamine  (Bob Jeromin, interim) 

Financial Admin.   Mary Paris                

                                finadmin@countylineumc.org 

Music Director     Ted Brown 

Musician                Liz Carroll  

Weekday Co-Directors    Karen  Floyd    (ext. 105) 

                                          Lori Smith      (ext. 105)               

                           mmops@countylineumc.org 

Children’s Ministries Co-Directors        

                 Lori Smith   lori@countylineumc.org      

  Karen Floyd karen@countylineumc.org 

FROM FINANCE… 

FROM CHILDREN'S… 

Summer activities coming! 

YMCA Food Program 

District joint events 

Family Picnic 

Thank you to all who 

contributed to Pennies for 

Prom.  Over $300 was 

raised! 

FROM THE REDUCE THE DEBT 

COMMITTEE: 

ONLY 3 WEEKS TO MAY 19, 2019!!!  Please 

remember to bring your special offering to 

Reduce The Debt on the Family Life Center on 

Homecoming Sunday, celebrating our 150th 

Anniversary. 

County Line UMC has a long history in this 

community.  We, as the church, need to 

continue in this community to reach out bringing 

the unchurched and non-believers to know the 

redeeming love of Jesus. As you have heard 

from some of our speakers on two previous 

Sundays, in order to do this, we need to reduce 

our debt to free up funds to grow programs and 

ministries.   

There will be a special time at the end of the 

service to present your gift in a special 

envelope that will be available.  Please pray 

asking God for his guidance on your decision 

and pray for County Line UMC to grow 

spiritually, encouraging people into the church 

and spread the GOOD NEWS of JESUS 

CHRIST. 

22 God put everything under Christ’s feet and 

made him head of everything in the church, 

which is his body.  23 His body, the church, is 

the fullness of Christ, who fills everything in 

every way.                  Ephesians 1:22-23 

April Offering:  Total Annual Budget: 

4/7 $8,252   $300,000 

4/14 $3,944  Year-to Date 3/31/19: 

4/21 $3,230  
Funded 
YTD $62,036 

4/28 $6,779  
Unfunded 
YTD $237,964 

     

 FLC Loan Outstanding: $278,277 

     

Average Weekly Giving needed to meet Budget: 

    $4,978 

In each month’s newsletter, we will report the weekly  

offering needed to meet the annual budget for the 

remaining weeks of 2019.  This will change based on 

the revenue received in future months.  Any questions 

regarding the financial information should be  

directed to your Finance Committee members.” 

mailto:lrteague@att.net

